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Notice to all Squirt Girls Teams

Sebringville Athletic Association in conjunction with the Sebringville Sting Men’s team will be hosting their Sebringville Sting Squirt Girls Tournament to be held Friday May 24th, 2019 and Saturday May 25th, 2019 at the Sebringville Ball Diamonds. 

The tournament will feature an eight team “A” and “B” Championship format which you will be guaranteed at least two games. We will follow Huron Perth Fastball Rules.

All teams will be scheduled to play their first game Friday Night May 24th. Tournament first game scheduled to resume Saturday May 25th at 9:00 am with the “B” Championship scheduled to start at 1:00 pm and the “A” Championship scheduled to start at 3:00 pm. Rain date will be Sunday May 26th, 2019.

Awards will be presented to the Winners and Runners-up in both the “A” and “B” divisions. 

Cost will be $200.00. 
Cheques made payable to: Sebringville Athletic Association.
If tournament is cancelled, cheques will be returned uncashed.

First eight teams paid will be accepted.

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT:

Randy Fink

4978 Road 135, Perth East, Rostock, Ontario, N0K 1T0

519-703-1276 (Cell)

rfink@quadro.net
Please detach and forward with your cheque and a players list.

Team:    __________________________


Contact: __________________________
Phone #: _________________________






E-Mail:   _________________________
Coach:   __________________________
Phone #: _________________________
